
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENTION TO BORROW 

Notice is hereby given of the Shire of Chittering’s intention to borrow funds. 

At its Ordinary Council Meeting held on 19 March 2025, Council resolved by absolute 

majority, to borrow up to $1,400,000 for the purpose of funding the Lower Chittering Youth 

and Community Hub stage 1 project. 

The loan will be facilitated by the WA Treasury Corporation. 

Pursuant to section 6.20(2) of the Local Government Act 1995, one month’s public notice of 

the proposal is hereby given. 

Please call 9576 4600 or email chatter@chittering.wa.gov.au for further information. 

Melinda Prinsloo 

Chief Executive Officer 

21 March 2025 


